
To:  RMC members & regular attenders 

From: Pastor David & the elders 

Date: 5-13-2020 

 

Our leadership team met Tuesday night to pray and dialogue about returning “back to 
normal” in our gathering for public worship.  We are all in 100% agreement that we are 
NOT ready to go back into the building yet. We deeply value the safety of all of you! 

Let me share what we have decided. 

•  We will continue to have our drive-in worship time each Sunday. We will continue this 
until Sunday, May 31. At that point we will meet and reassess the situation and decide on 
the next phase.   

 
• We will continue to stream our service on Facebook and have it posted on our web site.  
 
• We are also working on having an FM transmitter working so that you can listen over 

your car radio. We will announce that if it’s up and running. 
 
• Since we are closing in on late spring and early summer, temperatures are warming up.   

Because of that we believe there are several adjustments that we need to make. 
 

Adjustments! 
 

• We will begin at 9:30 a.m. due to the oncoming summer heat. 
 
• Instead of parking in the back lot, this coming week we will try to have our service on the 

shady side of the building!  Most of the parking spaces are in the shade from 9:30 a.m. to 
10:30 a.m. 

 
• There is a beautiful grassy area between the church building and the office building.  
 

 If you are comfortable with it, park in the back lot, bring your lawn chair and 
worship in that area! 

 
 
 I’m thankful to be your pastor during this season of life together. At our very nature, we are 
people of adjustments!  The call of the Gospel on our lives is “to be transformed by the re-
newing of our minds”.  (Romans 12:2) I pray that we would be able to love and serve those 
around us during these days of adjustment!  


